Dear Parents, ;

Welcome to Providence Classical School. We are humbled to see what the Lord has
done and is doing in our school. Since 1999, we have been committed to partnering with
families in Texas to provide a classical and Christ-centered education. Using the classical
model, we train our students to impact their culture for Christ. While this mission does include
the broader culture outside of PCS and the future culture our students will experience after
graduation, we also charge our students to impact our own school culture for Christ. We desire
for every aspect of our school to bring glory to God.

We appreciate your consideration of PCS as a place to educate your child(ren).
Recognizing that during a normal week, children spend at least thirty-five hours at school, we
want to let you know that we do not take this responsibility lightly. We are committed to
guiding the hearts of our students and teaching with excellence. Our teachers, the most
influential asset of our school, love the Lord, love their students, and are passionate about the
subjects they teach.

[ encourage you to browse our website and learn about the mission, vision, and programs
of PCS. I also encourage you to contact our Admissions Office to schedule a visit to our campus
or to find out about upcoming opportunities to learn more about PCS. We look forward to
partnering with you in the training of your child(ren).

Semper excelsior ad gloriam Dei (Always ever upward to the glory of God),

BAIR Al

Richard R. Halloran
Headmaster

“Whatever is true, noble, right, pure, lovely, admirable, excellent, or praiseworthy, think about
these things.” (Philippians 4:8)
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